Janice Sutherland <jsutherl@uwo.ca>& 17 September, 2012 9:40 AM
To: Philip Jones <pjones8 @uwo.ca>
REB 17132

1 Attachment, 7 KB
Dear Dr Jones

RE: Optimization of Epidural Morphine Dosage with Multimodal Analgesia for
Pain Control after Cesarean Section (REB 17132)

Your request to publish the dataset with the variables noted in your email of
August 29, 2012 has been reviewed and approved.

Sincerely
Janice Sutherland
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Janice Sutherland, M.A., Ethics Officer, Research Ethics
Room 5150 Support Services Building, Western
London, ON, N6G 1G9
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